
                  
 

  Caroline Saunders Senior Coroner Gwent Coroner Service Civic Centre Newport  NP20 4UR            9th May 2023   Dear HM Coroner,  Ref:  Your letter Re: Mr Andrew Mark Still dated 21 February 2023  The above letter and enclosed regulation 28 report contained the following action for Monmouthshire County Council:  
“Confirm that plans are in place for the chevron markers to be replaced and foliage removed from the remaining chevron marker to ensure it is visible to motorists.”  I can confirm that the chevron signs were erected on 22nd March 2023 and that the foliage has been cut. An email dated 19th April 2023 has been sent to the Gwent Coroner Service to show pictures of the relevant signs/foliage.  Yours Faithfully   [sent electronically]    
Chief Officer People and Governance Monitoring Officer Monmouthshire County Council 
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